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SAINT OF THE WEEK

e St. Elizabeth Ann Seton’s Feast Day was Tuesday, Jan 4th.
e St. Elizabeth lived from 1774-1821, and she is the first
American-born canonized saint!

e After her husband died, she founded the first community

for religious women in America.
e Sheis widely credited with helping to found the Catholic

school system in America, and for this, she is known as the

St. Elizoboetn O
Seton

THE WEEK IT WAS WHAT'S NEXT:

Monday, January 17th -
Martin Luther King, Jr. Day - No School

Patron Saint of Catholic Schools!

e We hit the ground running on our first week back
from Christmas Break!
o Several classrooms celebrated the Epiphany on Friday, January 21st -
. ) 49th Annual March for Life
Thursday, bringing an end to the Christmas season.

e Students enjoyed our first Snow Day of the school Mon-Fri, Jan 24-28 -
year! Winter MAP Testing for Grades K-8

Mon-Fri, Jan 31-Feb 4 -
Catholic Schools Week

e following link on your

mobile device
ps://a3a.me/staugustinesc
ool) or scan the QR code to
: ~ download our school app!




FOR YOUR INFORMATION

e Re-Enrollment: We will be sending out a notice

regarding re-enrollment for the 2022-2023 school year

For the health and safety of
our entire school community shortly.
in this new year...

o First Friday Mass: We are working to reschedule our

For our entire school
community, that we may all
enjoy a joy-filled 2022 filled this past week.
with countless blessings...

First Friday Mass, which was cancelled due to the snow

e Smartwatches: Please note that like cell phones,

St. Augustine and St. Julie, smartwatches are not permitted in school. Students will
Pray for Us! . . .

be asked to put smartwatches in their backpacks until

the end of the schoolday.

SCENES FROM THE WEEK - FLASHING BACK!

4 {

MRs. Mengs +Q)<&§ hu{ Luea. ong Brog
. xeh
students on +he Poing Express! L_e0BeRsnip SHABENTS oc{\\%’f GFES Defore Chizszma.s Lkl)N s /
donNOFioNS Fok hose IN RL0K!

K,{th@a'-

COVID-19 UPDATES

There were 11 reported cases of COVID-19 in our

school this week. Please see the COVID-19 Update
email sent on 1/7 for more information.




